Dorothy F. Schmidt College of Arts and Letters August 21, 2023

@ WELCOME BACK TO FAU!

www.fau.edu/artsandletters

A MESSAGE FROM DEAN MICHAEL HORSWELL

Dear Students,

On behalf of all our faculty and staff here in the Dorothy F. Schmidt College of Arts and Letters, | am
pleased to welcome you back to campus for the 2023- 2024 school year!

For those of you | have not had the pleasure of meeting yet, | am Michael Horswell, Dean of the
Dorothy F. Schmidt College of Arts and Letters, and | look forward to helping you achieve the goals
you are pursuing with unbridled ambition!

As we start the new school year, | invite you to try new activities here at Florida Atlantic University
and make the most of your college experience by engaging with your fellow students, world-class
faculty, and helpful staff. Also, | would like to encourage you to connect with Arts and Letters by
participating in our Fine Arts and Cultural Events throughout the academic year. Many of these
events are free or have a minimum rate for FAU students. If you are interested in seeing the season
brochure of events, please click the following link:
https:/lwww.fau.edu/artsandletters/pdf/season-brochure-23-24-w2.pdf

Make sure to follow us on social media so you are the first to hear about exciting events and news in the college!

@ Facebook: facebook.com/fauartsletters

@ Instagram: @fauartsletters

@ Twitter: @fauartsletters

@ LinkedIn: Florida Atlantic University — College of Arts and Letters
@ You can also follow me on Twitter: @ALDeanFAU

Whether this is your first semester here at FAU or your last, we are committed to making sure that your experience is a positive one full of
exploration, learning, and growth.

Have a great semester and Go Owls!
Michael J. Horswell, Ph.D.
Dean of the Dorothy F. Schmidt College of Arts and Letter


https://www.instagram.com/fauartsletters/
https://www.instagram.com/fauartsletters/
https://www.instagram.com/ALDeanFAU/

AUGUST NEWS!

>> ARTS AND LETTERS STUDENT AMBASSADORS
REVAMPED WEBSITE

Welcome back owls!

We want to share with you some exciting news. After gathering
different feedback, we have revamped the Arts and Letters
student ambassador website!

DOROTHY F. SCHMIDT COLLEGE OF ARTS AND LETTERS AMBASSAD

If you're curious about what the student ambassadors do or have
any burning questions about life at FAU, they are here to help!
Don't hesitate to drop your questions, and they'll be more than
happy to connect with you.

DOROTHY F, SCHMIDT COLLEGE OF ARTS AND LETTERS
AW RS

Visit fau.edu/artsandletters/student-ambassadors/ to learn more!

>> EXHIBITON ALERT: THREADS, FOLDS AND
RABBIT HOLES BY KRISTY DEETZ

Threads, Folds and Rabbit Holes by Kristy Deetz is on view until
September 23, 2023!

ARTS AND LETTERS
BROGHURE ! :

Hot off the press- Our season i <
brochures have arrived! Don’t miss g, <<%
any of our amazing arts and culture

events this year! Explore our

meticulously designed brochure,

available for your convenience both

online on our website and in physical

copies that you can grab.

The exhibition presents a series of mixed media paintings with
embroidery and digital manipulation by Kristy Deetz. Alluding to Lewis
Caroll's  "Through the Looking-Glass,” Deetz good-humoredly
deconstructs imagery from pop, outsider, and high culture to create new
spaces of meaning. The artist takes us into a rabbit hole of absurdism,
exploring a fantastical, surrealist world. With a cameo by artist Evelyn
Politzer.

They are all over the Arts and
Humanities and the Culture and
Society buildings!

Opening reception: August 31, 2023 at 6:00 pm
Place: Schmidt Center Gallery
Learn more at fau.edu/artsandletters/galleries/
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